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Term    Autumn     September 2022 
 

Astronauts Class 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back and we hope you all had a lovely summer.  We 

are very excited to welcome you all back and to see some 

new faces.  

This term we are going to be really focusing on settling the 

children into routine, we have already discussed class routines 

and expectations with the children.  They have been great 

taking on responsibilities and looking after the classroom, we 

look forward to seeing them blossom over this term. 

We are exploring listening and attention with all of the children 

through phonics and will be introducing a ‘Letter of the week’. 

The children will be taking on activities to support their focus 

and development so that we can progress on to further skills in 

phonics. 

In Maths we are exploring lots of basic counting through songs 

and rhymes. We are working in small groups to play a range of 

games using dice and supporting some basic number 

knowledge.  This will vary across the class and children will be 

challenged and supported where needed. 

Our overall learning topic for the whole school is ‘Conflict’, as 

an early years class we will be exploring this through social 

interactions and friendships. Helping the children to develop 

resilience and supporting them to build relationships. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Conroy and the Early Years Team 
 

Meet the team- 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Conroy-          Mrs Royall-     Miss Harrison-      Mrs Hooper- 

Class Teacher       Teaching        Teaching              Teaching 

                               Assistant          Assistant               Assistant 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Mondays – PE 

 

Important 

Announcements 

Come and Play session 

Wednesday 19th October 

2-3pm 

Come along and share an 

hour of learning with your 

child.  

All About Me 

Please log into your browser 

on Tapestry and complete 

your child’s ‘all about me 

page’. 

Also we would love you to 

share some of your holiday 

photos so that we can talk 

to your children about their 

holidays. 

Class Display 

Please can you send one 

family photo of your child 

and their family for our class 

board and discussions? 

Please feel free to add to 

Tapestry and we can print it. 

 

 


